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Comments: Prohibiting fixed anchors will create unnecessary and deadly consequences, restricting access to

fixed hardware will have the same unnecessary and deadly consequences. These proposed changes come with

no funding, this will place and unnecessary and unsustainable management burden upon the already short-

staffed Forest Service &amp; Park Service. USFS, NPS and climbing communities have worked together

peacefully for decades. The climbing community in Southern Arizona is dedicated to stewardship, giving back to

the community, spread leave no trace practices and recreating responsible, which will no longer be possible

without access to safe bolting systems. 


